
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Graduates and Potential Graduates: 
 
This school year is going by quickly, which means that your graduation is fast approaching!  The 
Graduation Ceremony is set for 6:30pm on Thursday, June 9th 2022 at Silver Springs High 
School.  As such, now is the time to place your orders for graduation items like announcements, 
caps and gowns, tassels, etc.   
 
We do provide a cap and gown rental (free of cost) if you choose not to purchase your own.  All 
graduation items/accessories can be purchased directly from the vendor. Look for more information 
on our website at: https://silversprings.njuhsd.com/Students--Parents/Graduation/index.html 
 

Yearbook Information: You are encouraged to submit your own photo to be published in the 
yearbook.  The photos only need to be school appropriate.  They may be from a professional 
photographer, a family member, a friend, or a selfie.  Please email your photo to the yearbook 
advisor, Mrs. Haas (thaas@njuhsd.com) before April 29, 2022.  
 
Also, we encourage you to pre-purchase your yearbook.  You may purchase your yearbook in the 
school office, April 4 - May 6, 2022.  The cost is $20.00.  Yearbooks will be distributed on Monday, 
June 6th.  A very limited number of additional copies will be available for purchase after June 6, 
2022.   
 

I will mail out more details concerning the graduation ceremony and surrounding activities as we get 
closer to the end of the school year.  However, if you have any questions at this time, please call me 
at (530) 272-2635 extension 2600. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jennifer Thompson 
Principal’s Secretary  
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